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Washington State
County Road Administration Board

2404 Chandler Court SW, Suite 240 Olympia, WA 98502
www.crab.wa.gov  360-753-5989

TO: County Executives and Chairs of I:%oards of County Commissioners
FROM: John Koster, Executive Director I NA

DATE: August 31, 2020

RE: Certificate of Good Practice

It is my pleasure to send you the enclosed Certificate of Good Practice that was approved
by resolution of the County Road Administration Board at its meeting on April 16, 2020. It
is suggested that you present this certificate to your County Engineer at an appropriate
time.

A Certificate of Good Practice has been transmitted to the State Treasurer on behalf of
your county pursuant to the authority contained in RCW 36.78.090 as shown on the
certificate enclosed. This action by the CRABoard will assure the continued distribution of
your monthly state gas tax allotment from the Office of the State Treasurer.

On behalf of the members and staff of the CRABoard, | would like to express my

appreciation for the cooperation we have received from and through your county
engineer's office during the past year.

Enclosure

cc. County Engineers



